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Throughout the months of anatomy hall sessions, the Silent Mentors have imparted invaluable knowledge
to us, and put human anatomy into perspective. What we have learnt from them goes beyond exploring
structures and relations. Silent Mentors have shown us the spirit of giving, selflessness, and altruism, as
they continue to help others after they passed on. The lessons and values they taught us not only supports
us in developing as future healthcare professionals, but in turn, contributes to the health of patients and
the society at large. We are eternally grateful to our Silent Mentors and their family members in giving us
the privilege to learn from them. Your legacy stays on.




